
Frequently Asked Questions:

What is Canvas? 

Canvas is our educational platform that houses all your student’s courses and lesson plans. 
The Canvas program allows teachers to make announcements, post assignments, and interact 
with students. Students will use Canvas to submit coursework, complete online tests, and 
interact with their classmates. Students must log in to Microsoft Office prior to logging in to 
Canvas for the first time. 

Where can I see my student’s grades? 

Grades posted in Canvas will automatically sync each evening with FACTS. However, you can 
always ask your student to show you the Canvas grades page for the most updated version.  

How do I see my student’s upcoming assignments? 

Logged in to your student’s account, there are two options for viewing due/upcoming 
assignments:  

1. The calendar icon can be found on the left-hand side of the Canvas main page, in a
blue band under the CCS shield. This feature provides a useful view of the upcoming
assignments for individual classes and for multiple classes at once.

2. Or from the dashboard, you can click on the specific class you would like to view. Then
click on the blue “assignments” tab just to the right of the blue bar. This option will
show you a list of upcoming assignments and even past assignments for the course.

What about FACTS? 

We are not losing FACTS. Your student’s grades, behavior, and attendance will still be 
recorded in FACTS. Your family’s financials will still be here, and you will still go here to make 
payments, etc. FACTS is still the parent’s primary resource. Canvas is needed only for a more 
in-depth look at what is being done in your student’s classes. 


